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Arkansas Tech University

To: Russell Jones | rjones@atu.edu Friday, Jan 29, 12:01 PM

On behalf of Linda U. Hadley, Chair, AACSB International Board of Directors, it is our pleasure to inform you that the 
Peer Review Team's recommendation for extension of accreditation of the business degree programs offered by your 
school has been concurred with by the Continuous Improvement Review Committee and ratified by the Board of 
Directors. Congratulations to you, the faculty, students, staff, and all supporters of the school.

We are confident that you are eager to share this important news. You are welcome to make your internal or 
external announcement immediately. Official correspondence confirming your accreditation achievement will arrive 
within the next few weeks. Please note the areas to address may differ than those listed in the team report.

For planning purposes, AACSB will be distributing a press announcement on Tuesday, February 2nd, 2021 
congratulating all schools who were included in this round of ratifications. Should you have any questions regarding 
the release, do not hesitate to contact Leah Harms, Manager Public Relations, at mediarelations@aacsb.edu.

To assist schools in their marketing and promotional efforts of this great achievement other valuable resources can be 
found in the Promoting Your Accreditation section on the AACSB website. The referenced toolkit is available via 
SharePoint Password:  @ccredBiz17.

Again, congratulations from the entire accreditation services staff at AACSB.

Best Regards,

Antonio Goodson
Senior Associate, Accreditation Data Management

From: Antonio Goodson | antonio.goodson@aacsb.edu

Dean Jones,

AACSB – Business Education. Connected.
777 South Harbour Island Blvd, Suite 750 | Tampa, FL 33602-5730 USA
Main: 1+813.769.6500 | Direct: 1+813.769.6552  |  Fax: 1+813.769.6559
antonio.goodson@aacsb.edu  ●  http://www.aacsb.edu ● https://
www.facebook.com/AACSB ●
https://www.twitter.com/AACSB




